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As the UConn semester and academic year draws to a close, here are a few highlights from the past several months:
· The student breakfasts that began in September have continued for the entire year (excluding the UConn breaks).  Attendance has ranged for 2 – 6 students per Sunday.  Thanks to Andy McCabe, Don Castle, and Charles Chester for their weekly commitment to this ministry.
· The UCC UConn group met throughout the year to plan their Alternative Spring Break trip.  The Valentine’s Dinner fundraiser was intimate, but delicious, and supported a small, but enthusiastic group of students and club advisor, Brian Huey, on their trip to New Orleans, Louisiana.   
· There continue to be a number of college students that attend worship on a regular basis, but do not participate in other SCC activities.  That being said, the University Choral scholars have been active in Adult Choir, as well as attending other church events (Palm Sunday brunch, etc.).
Looking ahead:
· I hope to convene a meeting in the next couple of months to invite interested people to work on the University Student Ministries team.  The agenda will include a recap of 2016-17 activities and planning for ongoing and/or new activities for 2017-18 academic year.
Respectfully submitted,
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